
 
 

 

 
SATURDAY 3RD NOVEMBER from 5.00 PM 

 
 
 
 
 

The BSA is again delighted to invite you, your family and your friends to celebrate a safe Guy Fawkes Night by watching a 
breath-taking firework display on Saturday 3

rd
 November 2018 at Berrywood Primary school. The display and all aspects of 

health and safety are being organised by a professional firework display company. 
 

The event will take place in the school grounds, with gates opening at 5.00pm where there will be games ,interactive musical 
entertainment from Jumping Jacks Dance and refreshments on sale. Hot dogs (sausages, not frankfurters) or a vegetarian 
alternative will also be available and will cost £2.00 per person, available to purchase on the day along with hot and cold 
drinks, snacks and sweets! 
 

Tickets are priced at £7.00 per adult, £4.50 per child and £19.00 per family ticket (2 adults and up to 3 children) An online 
booking fee is added to the amount at time of purchase. 
Ticket numbers are limited and will be sold on a first come, first served basis. The display will begin at 6.30pm so that 
younger children will have the opportunity to enjoy the occasion too. Children under 16 must be accompanied by an adult.  
 
 
All tickets for this years event are to be purchased using the below weblink: 

 
https://berrywoodbsa.yapsody.com/event/index/308796/berrywood-firework-extravaganza 
 
 

The BSA is run entirely by volunteers and all profits made at events go to the school to pay for items.  
We are urgently appealing to you to help support the fireworks event as we will need a large number of volunteers to be able 
to run this safely and smoothly. All volunteers will have plenty of time to see the fireworks so please do not let that put you off, 
plus will also have VIP viewing area! 
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
The BSA Team 
 
Registered charity 1020846 
 
Email: Berrywoodbsa@outlook.com 
 

https://berrywoodbsa.yapsody.com/event/index/308796/berrywood-firework-extravaganza

